
  

 

for Barbara Slater is this Tuesday. Visitation will be 

from 10:00 - 11:00am in the Atrium Foyer with the memorial service to follow at 

11:00am in the Worship Center. 
 

this week for Gordon and Tammy Ainsworth as they deal 

with their health challenges.   

 

You are encouraged to join us each Wednesday evening 

this summer for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural encouragement at 

7:00pm in North Atrium Hall. 
 

Continuing each week on Tuesday mornings,  

all men are invited to participate in an hour of prayer from 6:30 – 7:30am in  

the Atrium Board Room. All men are welcome to join us.  
 

This week’s Munchy Monday will 

be on Tuesday, July 11. Drop off at11:00am and pick up at the Chapel lobby. 

Middle School students bring money for lunch and a completed waiver! We 

will have a great afternoon!  
 

-New Crash Freshman! Join us this 

Tuesday, July 11 1:15-4pm for Archery Tag & Slurpees and an introduction to  

the Crash!  We will meet at Total Sports in Farmington. 
 

can be made via our church website 

or your mobile device. One-time, scheduled or recurring transactions are easy 

to set-up, and a secure, convenient way to give. Many in our church family 

are taking advantage of this method for giving.  Options for giving are 

available for the budget and the fellowship fund.  

 

July 9, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $2,897,895 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $2,958,400 

Deficit:                            - $60,505 

 

Just for Elementary-age children 

July 9 - August 27, 2017 

10:am - 12:35pm 

Kid City - the El (entering grades 1-5) 
 

Just for elementary-age kids, this VBS-style program is meeting on Sunday 

mornings this summer from 10:10am – 12:35pm. Each Sunday – challenging 

kids to search the skies and God’s Word to uncover God’s truth etched in 

His handiwork. 
 

Music, Skits, Games, Bible Stories, Crafts, Activities, Snacks, Fun!  
 

Our kids will discover the God who created everything there is – the 

knowable and the unknowable, the visible and the invisible, and that He 

wants a relationship with them.  Our desire is that each Starveyors morning 

will touch lives, change hearts and draw kid’s closer to Jesus. 

often find themselves 

feeling confused and isolated. This video-based support group ministry 

features encouragement from top experts in grief recovery.  
 

Grief Share will meet on Wednesdays at 7:00pm in the Atrium Board Room, 

from August 23 through November 8, 2016.  Pre-registration is not necessary.  

For further information, email Debbie at dniffin@hpbc.cc. 

 

 to join Brent & Inell Slater on a life-transforming trip to 

Israel on April 10-21, 2018.   
 

As you walk in the steps of Jesus and other Biblical giants, you will begin  

to read the Bible in 3D.  You will learn about Biblical history, see stunning 

archeology, and hear challenging devotionals each day.  
 

There are still a few spots available.  Registration and detailed tour 

information is online at www.MorningStarTours.com/HPB950.  

http://www.MorningStarTours.com/HPB950


Message: Created for Connection - 1 Peter 2:1-12 

 

 

July 9, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  We 

would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you  

might have or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome  

Center in the Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, 

or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop 

box as you leave the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

 

as they minister in Georgia with Africa 

Inland Mission.  Paul serves as the Director of Candidate Personnel and is 

responsible for recruiting, screening, preparing and sending all new 

missionaries joining AIM.  They recently finished another Connect Week and 

almost all of the participants were appointed and are taking the next steps 

towards Africa.  Lisa is fitting into her new role as the Associate Director of 

Nursing for Sacred Journey Hospice since she started with them about two 

months ago.  Their two younger kids are working at a nearby summer day 

camp which is keeping them occupied and starting their savings for college.   

 

Board Meetings 

A Mighty Fortress 

O For a Thousand Tongues to Sing 

O Church Arise 

Missions Update: Miguels 

Power to Redeem 

Before the Throne 

Message 

Every Praise 

I Will Not Be Shaken 

It is Well 

Missions Update: Miguels 

Power to Redeem 

Message 

I Surrender 

 of our 

website at www.hpbc.cc/about-us/our-staff.  Click on each picture for 

biographical information and/or email contact information.  

Gordon Ainsworth 

Pastoral Care 
 

Jeremy Einem 

High School 
 

Adam Holcomb 

Worship & Music 
 

Christian Norman 

Nancy Baughman 

Early Childhood 
 

Kenneth Gabbert 

Middle School 
 

John Koenke 

Shepherding Development 

Sue Reddypogu 

Elementary Children 
 

Brent Slater 

Senior Pastor 

Dave Borror 

Ministry Administration 
 

Sue Hoffenbacher 

SCS Superintendent 
 

Scott Kowalski 

Business Manager 
 

Jimmy Smith 

Discipleship 

 

Men’s Prayer - 6:30am - Atrium Board Room 

Herd Munchy Tuesday - 11:00am - Chapel 

Crash Freshman Only Event - 1:15pm - Farmington 

 

Student Ministries - Herd Room/Chapel 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer - North Atrium 

Women’s Book Study - South Atrium   


